
 

 
11th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Anti-Hate Week 

Next week we are raising awareness of Anti-hate week.  We are privileged to have the Mayor at-
tend our Whole School celebration Assembly on Monday the 14th of October to launch this very 
important week.  Stop Hate UK will be present in Wednesday’s assembly and in Friday’s assembly 
we have an ex Oldham professional … to lead Show Racism the Red Card Day.  On Friday the 
18th of October we ask that children come into school wearing red and if they could donate 50p 
which will be donated to an anti-hate charity voted for by the children. 

Walk to School Challenge 

Well done to all our children and their families who have started their walk to 
school challenge.  The list below shows the percentages of children who either 
walked or rode their bikes. 
Year 3 - 86% Year 4 - 82% Year 5 - 82% Year 6 - 84% 
A special well done to Class 1 who had 75% of their class walking last week. 

Visitors Comments 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their Greek workshop on Tuesday this week.  We always have wonder-
ful feedback from our visitors.  This is what Past Productions said, 
“It was great meeting a new cohort of children and we loved how they threw themselves into the 
show and the workshop afterwards.  The children were polite and were all saying thank you and 
goodbye at the end of the day which was lovely.  It was nice to bump into some of the year 6 chil-
dren who remembered us from last year.  They wanted to talk to us in their break time.  We  
definitely look forward to coming back and working with the children again in the future.” 

 
Medical information 

It is vitally important to inform school if your child has a medical condition/changes 
to a medical condition and or allergies.  We have simplified a form for parents to 
use in order to inform us of this very important information.  If your child has an al-
lergy this should be verified by a health professional/doctor.  A dislike to food is not 
an allergy.  
 
ATTENDANCE 

Attendance was amazing last week.  All classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8 and 11 for  
achieving over 96%.  A huge well done to Classes 1 and 5 for achieving 100%. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 14th October - Whole School Assembly (9am - Parents Welcome)  The Mayor to 
 launch Anti-hate week/Class 7’s Parent Meetings 
* Tuesday 15th October - Class 8 Parent Meetings/Year 6 visit to Oldham Gallery - Art  
 workshop 
* Wednesday 16th October - Stop Hate UK in 9am Assembly (Parents welcome)/Class 9  
 Parent Meeting 
* Friday 18th October - Show Racism the Red Card - Children to come to school wearing red 
 and bring a small contribution of 50p to go towards an Anti-hate charity of the children’s  
 choice. 




